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The Development Committee Co-Chairs interviewed individuals who have chaired, or are currently 
chairing, the Conference committee and the Honors & Awards committee. These interviews helped to 
gain more understanding of the existing development initiatives as well as to help identify gaps and 
opportunities.   

Next steps:  

The co-chairs will continue to gather information about the existing TLA Development landscape, and 
will share the information with each other and the rest of the committee members.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kelly Lee and Chantelle Swaren  

Development Committee Co-Chairs 


